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Comments: I strongly object to the drilling at Pe'sla. This is sacred land to the Lakota people. It would be

incredibly inappropriate, dismissive, and immoral to drill at this site. This land was protected in the United States

treaty with the Sioux Nation in 1868  and later illegally seized by the United States. Allowing drilling at this site

would be a continuation of that illegal seizure of this land. Please do not allow this drilling to take place at Pe'sla.

Respect the people native to this land. Respect the land itself. 


